Roberta DiMezza

From: CAROLYN NEEDLEMAN <carolyn.needleman@cox.net>
Sent: Sunday, March 23, 2025 3:43 PM

To: House Judiciary Committee

Subject: Assault Weapons Ban

Dear Judiciary Committee,
In anticipation of your upcoming hearing on Bill # 5346, I'm writing to express my strong support for banning assault
weapons in our state, as other neighboring states have done. It's my heartfelt hope that this bill will become law in

Rhode Island.

It's just crazy that weapons of war should be legally sold to civilians. Why does anyone need something as lethal as an
assault weapon? Why risk empowering a mentally ill individual to kill large numbers of people, possibly school children?

Let's just say, we won't be complicit in that in Rhode Island!
Sincerely,
Dr. Carolyn Needleman

355 Blackstone Blvd
Providence, Rl 02906



